

St. Mary's Catholic Primary School

Educate Protect Love Serve



Barn Lane, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL31 1LW Tel: 01208 73218 Headteacher: Mrs Alison McDonald Website: st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk

Friday 1st March 2019

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Lent is a time when we think about people less fortunate than ourselves. During Lent this year we will again be going 'Cosy for CAFOD!'

On Friday 8^{th} March, we are asking the children to bring in a tin of food in return for wearing their slippers. This is to support Pirate FM's 'Tonne of Tins' Foodbank appeal. The tins will then be collected by Neil Caddy from the breakfast show and delivered to local Foodbanks.

Children are also invited to wear their slippers for the remaining Fridays during Lent in return for 50p, which will be collected for 'CAFOD' (Catholic Agency for Overseas Development). The dates for wearing slippers will be: Friday 15th, 22nd, 29th and 5th April.

Many thanks for your continued generosity towards these causes.

Best wishes,

Mrs Draycott

LMDraycott

Deputy Headteacher and R.E. Leader



